
ATTENDANCE     APOLOGIES / GUESTS and MAKEUPS   Direct Debit    ROTARY GRACE 

MEMBERS: 31    

VISITING  ROTARIANS:1   

 GUESTS:4   

  

PERCENTAGE OF MEMBERS 

ATTENDED: 50% 

  

NOTIFY  OUR  CLUB  BY  1700  TUESDAY PRIOR  

TO  THAT  WEEK’S MEETING  AT:  

  

apologies@rotarybrisbanehighrise.com 

  

make-ups@rotarybrisbanehighrise.com 

    

PREPAY  FOR  OUR  MEETINGS, 

EVENTS, SUBSCRIPTIONS AT:  

  

 BSB  084 -034 

 

Account Number  

559347857 

  
O Lord and giver of all 

good,  

we thank you for our 

daily food. May Rotary 

friends and Rotary ways 

help us to serve you all 

our days. 

Rotary Club of Brisbane High-Rise 
                                   R.I. No. 29520          rotarybrisbanehighrise.com                                                       

HOT AIR 
District 9600 

Serving the Heart of Brisbane 

9 October 2014 

LINDSAY’S LINES 
Thanks to Wendy for stepping in at the last moment to write last week’s President’s Message, delivered in her 
usual efficient and eloquent style, and covering for me at last week’s meeting while I was away at Fraser Island.  
     Any time spent on Fraser, the largest sand island in the world, is always great with its abundant variety of 
driving conditions, landscapes, lakes, vegetation, birds, animals and marine life. Some even go there to fish! 
However Fraser is more special to me as it is shared with friends who are members of our Rotary club. The 
wonderful fellowship reflects our club and the strength of Rotary itself. 
    Having two Rotary Youth Exchange (YEP) students, our Emilie from Denmark and Lisa from Austria who is 
hosted by Mitchelton RC, join us for the week certainly added to this trip. It was a reminder of when we took 
our last YEP student, Jonna from Sweden, to Fraser in 2006. Seeing the wonders Fraser and Australia itself offers 
through their eyes and shrieks of excitement seeing dingoes, turtles, whales, rainforests and even palms 
reminds us of what a magnificent and different region of the world we live in. Coming home to emails from 
Sasha, our outbound student currently in Switzerland, shows what an excellent program Rotary Youth Exchange 
is. Next year we have Sally Irving heading off to France and we will host another inbound for 2015/16.  
     With Emilie about to change host families, having spent her initial time at my place, I can personally 
recommend to anyone the benefits of being a host family so please see me or our Youth Director, Susan, to 
lodge interest in being a host next year. 

It was in this week in 1913 that Henry Ford instituted the moving assembly line.  The Henry Ford Museum is located 
in Dearborn Michigan so this week we toast the Rotary Club of Dearborn in District 6400. 

INTERNATIONAL TOAST 
     

     

GUEST SPEAKERS 

Date  Name  Topic  
9 October Jen Basham  Brisbane Asylum Seekers Support Network  
16 October To be confirmed 
23 October ADFA (Australian Doctors for Africa) 
30 October Melbourne Cup 

ROSTER  09-Oct 16-Oct 23-Oct 30-Oct 06-Nov 

Chair  Deb John L Deb Bill L Frank 

Set Up  
John L Deb Bill L Frank Lyn 

Elizabeth Bill L Frank Lyn Kym 

Close Down  
Bill L Frank Elizabeth Kym Rosemary 

Frank Elizabeth Lyn Rosemary Mavis 

Sergeant  John Rob Greg Wendy Kit 

Please email contributions for Hot Air to Highrisehotair@gmail.com 



After breakfast you’ll have the opportunity to walk 
through the newly completed building. This has 
only been achieved through your support and 
generous donations to help us to raise $750,000 in 
just 3 years. 
Where: Salvation Army Recovery Services - 
Moonyah  
68 Glen Rosa Rd Red Hill.    
When: Thursday 13th November. 7 am for 7.15 start  
Cost: $20  
RSVP: No later than: Tues 11 Nov to Michelle Davis   
0433 152 063 or 
michelle@justimagineworldwide.com.au 
 
Local parking is limited so suggest you car pool 

Date  Event  Details  

Wed 22 Oct 
6:30pm 

High-Rise Poetry night Waterloo Hotel, Fortitude Valley 
6.30 to 7.30 Pub Dinner 
7.30 to 9.00 pm Poetry Reading  
Registrations soon  

Fri 24 Oct 
7:30pm 

Rotary Foundation 
Theatre Evening – The 39 
Steps 

Cost $45. Twelfth Night Theatre. 
Email Ericwood@bigpond.com 
for details.  

Sun 2 Nov 
8:00am 

JDRF Walk 
7th Brigade Park, 
Chermside.  

Support for Walk Marshalls and 
Bryce’s sausage sizzle and 
coffee van are required 

Thurs 13 Nov Brisbane Planetarium – 
Project Now Breakfast 

See Below 

Fri 5 Dec High-Rise Christmas Party Buzz Bistro at Emporium – More 
details to come! 

DIARY DATES  

Last weeks speakers, Stephen and Andrew, 
keeping good company with Barbara  

The Rotary Club of Brisbane 
Planetarium  

Project Now  - Nurturing our Women 

Project now is an initiative of the 
RC of Brisbane Planetarium to raise 
$750,000 in 3 years (2010 - 
2013) to build a residence for 
women recovering from addiction 
to undertake the Bridge  
Program run by the Salvation Army 

file:///C:/Users/user/AppData/Local/Microsoft/Windows/Temporary Internet Files/Content.Outlook/BU7JJ4GW/michelle@justimagineworldwide.com.au
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Maheno at sunset – Are you coming to experience it on 
Anzac Day next year? See Russell for more details. 

Rotary Australia 
World Community 

Service Ltd 
Northern Region Expo 

8th November 2014 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
RAWCS invites you to this  
year’s Northern Region Expo.  
The Expo will be held at  
1 Bridge Road Illawong 
Beach Mackay on Saturday 
8th November commencing 
at 1 pm to 5pm. Come along 
listen to great presenters 
and 
learn how to take your 
Australian or International 
Rotary Project to the next 
level. 
For Bookings Contact 
Michael Buckeridge 
9570 RAWCS Chair  
0418 879 260 
mbuckeri@bigpond.net.au 

Melbourne Cup Trifecta Project 
For the last few years we have run a fund raising 
project selling trifecta tickets on the Melbourne 
Cup. The tickets cost $2 each and if you happen to 
have the winning ticket the prize is $1,000.  

There are 2024 tickets to cover every trifecta combination 
for the 24 runners in the Cup. At $2 per ticket that’s a 
total of $4048 income against outlays of about $1,400. 
The project has thus become a nice little earner for our 
Club; in fact over $20,000 has been directed towards the 
Mamba School project in Tanzania as a consequence of 
this project. 
The funds raised for the Mamba School with the support 
of RI grants has contributed to the building of a water 
tank, three classrooms and a kitchen. The current project 
is the rebuilding of the toilet block.  

This should be 
complete by the 
end of the year. 
The final project 
is to refurbish 
the school 
library. 
It truly is a case 
of from little 
things big things 
grow; all the $2 
trifecta tickets 
sold contribute 
to making a 
huge difference 
to the lives of 
children in a 
small 
community in 
Tanzania. 

Elizabeth and 
the Red Skirt 

dancers at the 
recent 

Scandinavian 
festival 

The lighter side of life 
A young woman went to her doctor 
complaining of pain. 
  
"Where are you hurting?" asked the 
doctor. "You have to help me, I hurt all 
over", said the woman. 
  
"What do you mean, all over?" asked 
the doctor, "be a little more specific." 
  
The woman touched her right knee 
with her index finger and yelled, "Ow, 
that hurts." Then she touched her left 
cheek and again yelled, "Ouch! That 
hurts, too." Then she touched her right 
earlobe, "Ow, even THAT hurts", she 
cried.  
  
The doctor checked her thoughtfully for 
a moment and told her his diagnosis, 
"You have a broken finger." 



Emelie and Lisa enjoying Lake Mackenzie 
and 2nd Creek on Fraser Island and 
avoiding being eaten by dingoes 

Eddies Epilogue 
The latest form of affection – Ram raid kisses.  This entails crawling 
across the room to build velocity and planting an open mouth kiss 

on the intended recipient. 


